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Lt/Col. Emil G. Garrett
P.0. Pox 91
Stockion Springs, ME 04981

Dear Lt/Col. Garrett:

I am writing in response to your letter to Mr. Roger Boyd regarding your
request for information about Three Mile Island. I regret that this answer to
your letter has been delayed. The accident and its comsequences have created
a substantial increase in the agency's workload, which has prevented us from
responding to you as promptly as we would have liked to.

In regard to your questioms, the order for modificatiom of the license for
T™I-2 which appeared in the Federal Register 5 June 1978 was superseded by
an order dated October 13. The order specified some additional provisions
in the license. l!llone of the problem areas addressed in the order played =
role in either the accident or post accident eveats. There was 0o loss of
offsite power and the emergency diesel gencrators were not the source of any

problems.

Several Nuclear Regulatory Commission reports are currently available that
discuss the accident at Three Mile Island. The reports, thei: availabilicy,

and their costs are as follows:

"Population Dose and Health Impact of the Accident at the Three Mile
Island Nuclear Station” (NUREG-0558), $3.50;

"m\I-2 Lessons Learned Task Force Status Report and Short-Term
Recommendations” (NUREG-0578), $3.50;

"mMI-2 Lessons Learned Task Force - Fimal Repor:'" (NUREG-0585),
$2.50, and

"lavestigation into the March 28, 1979, Three !ile Island Accident
by Office of Inspection and Enforcement” (NUREG-0600), $10.00.
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These reports can be obtained by writing to: FEIAAEY 4 5 e
. ] H

Publication Sales Manager

Document Management Branch

7.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

All subsequent informationm about Three Mile Island and i{ts availability are
listed in "Title List of Publicly Available Documents: Three Mile Island-
Dockat 50-320" (NUREG-0568), and its revision (NUREG-0568, Revisiom 1). Both

title lists can be obtained from the Publications Sales Manager at the abova
addrese for $4.50 and $5.50, respectively.

Enclosed for your information are summaries of two NRC reports.

Sincerely,

Original signed by
Richard H. Voilmer

Richard H. Vollmer, Director
™I Support Group

Encls: Summary of NUREG-0558
Sumary of NUREG-0600
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Docket (Attach original of incoming correspondence) - Docket Nos. 50-289 § 50-320
STC/PIR (Xerox copy of incoming and place behind outgoing PR copy)
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*Place these three copies in one envelope and forward to DSB-016.



